
Dear Mrs. Suggs, 
 
This is a request for an overnight trip to participate in the Science Olympiad State competition at 
Western Kentucky University in Bowling Green, Kentucky.  The team needs to stay the night on 
April 20th 2012 in Bowling in order to register the students on April 21st at 7:30am at WKU.  If 
the team does not spend the night in Bowling Green then we will have to leave Henderson at 
5:00am in order to make it to registration in a timely manner.  Leaving at 5:00am will be stressful 
for the students and have a negative effect on their performance during competition.  The 
students and adults who will be on the over night trip and are involved in the competition are 
listed below.         
 
Students: 
Jack Hardy 
Alec Watson 
Jesse Tapp 
Mason Schneider 
Shea Littlepage 
Joseph Crafton 
Hencye Sights 
Lance Gibson 
Kelric Knight 
Christian Jolly 
Jessica Reinitz 
Blake Crews 
  
Teachers: 
Madison Sewell (Head Coach) 
Berenice Kennedy       
Bryce Chambers  
  
  
Chaperones:  
Sarah Hardy  
 
Thank You 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Science Olympiad  
 Madison Sewell (Head Coach) 
Berenice Kennedy       
Bryce Chambers  

 


